
From: Alejandra Riguero

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I strongly encourage retiring mandatory inclusion in "overdraft
protection."  If you can decline a credit card, you can decline a
debit card at the point of sale.  A $35 charge is also incredibly
steep for what is usually, at most a $5 dollar overage.

All best,
Alex Riguero


